
OHS Principal’s Report – March 21, 2012 

 

Enrollment 2011-12         SAT 1000 

 9/14 10/19 11/9 12/6 1/11 2/7 3/8   

9
th

 61 61 60 61 61 60 60   

10
th

 49 49 49 49 48 50 50   

11
th

 48 46 45 45 43 42 42   

12
th

 43 44 44 45 43 43 43   

Totals 201 200 198 200 195 195 195   

 

Attendance          SAT 2300 

 9/14 10/19 11/9 12/6 1/11 2/7 3/8   

9
th

 97.81% 97.12% 97.13% 96.63% 96.42% 96.1% 96.1%   

10
th

 97.7% 97.17% 97.1% 96.87% 96.79% 96.25% 96.27%   

11
th

 96.41% 96.22% 96.1% 95.92% 95.88% 95.78% 95.76%   

12
th

 96.7% 95.4% 95.25% 94.07% 93.6% 93.12% 93.18%   

Totals 97.21% 96.61% 96.48% 95.97% 95.77% 95.42% 95.43%   
 

Upcoming Events

 

3/19 Boys Golf @ Iraan 

- OAP Dinner Theatre @ Civic 

- Tennis @ Big Lake 

3/20 Girls Golf @ Iraan 

- BSB & SB vs. Sonora  

3/21 District Comp Science @ Wall 

- Ag Mechanics at Angelo 

3/22 AVID Parent Awareness @ cafeteria 6 

3/23 District UIL @ Wall 

- Track @ Harper 

3/23-3/24 Tennis @ Big lake 

3/26 STAAR ELA 9
th

 

3/27 STAAR Reading 9
th

 

- SB & BSB @ Wall 

3/29-3/30 Tennis @ Mason 

3/30 SB & BSB vs. Brady 

3/31 Track @ Crane 

4/2 District Golf @ Wall 

- District Tennis @ Angelo 

 

4/3 District OAP Rehearsal @ Ballinger 

- SB & BSB @ Grapecreek 

4/4 District OAP @ Ballinger 

4/5 District Tennis @ Angelo (finals) 

4/6 SB & BSB vs. Ballinger 

4/9 District Golf @ Angelo Bentwood 

4/10 SB & BSB @ Sonora 

4/11 District Track @ Sonora 

4/13 State ART 

- Relay for Life @ Ozona 

- SB & BSB @ Brady 

4/14 ACT @ OHS 

4/17 SB & BSB vs. Wall (SR Night SB) 

4/18 TSTC Sweetwater Trip 

4/19 UIL Regionals @ Odessa 

- Regional Tennis 

4/20 BSB vs. Grapcreeek (SR Night) 

4/21 Regional OAP @ Odessa 

4/23-4/27 TAKS

  

As you can see … busy, busy, busy Spring 

We had our first round of TAKS. ELA and we had 40 students still testing after lunch. Students 

are understanding our expectations. 25 of those were sophomores!!! 

More TAKS and EOC are just around the corner. Testing will be in March, April and May. 

We have completed our first round of Teacher observations and other staff member evaluations 

are under way.  


